European Fencing Confederation
Confédération Européenne d’Escrime

August 7, 2018

Information Letter no. 27-2018

Dear Member Federations,

please find attached to this letter the EFC Calendar for the 2018/2019 U-23 Circuit which starts
again on the first weekend in September 2018 in Bratislava (SVK).

The rules from the previous seasons remain unchanged which means that fencers
under 23 years (born on or after January 1st, 1996) are obliged to have the EFC license, whilst
older fencers can participate without the license.

We hope that this clarification will motivate some more federations and fencers to consider
participating at these competitions and also qualify for the European Championships 2019
in Plovdiv (BUL).

| would like to add that we are working all the time on finalizing the "EFC Calendar" module
on our website which will allow us to find all the EFC tournaments in one tab.

For your convenience | have attached to this letter the U23 Calendar and updated version the
EFC Calendar with all EFC and FIE tournaments, divided into age categories and weapons per
each month. Please be informed that the dates of Cadet and Junior World Championships in
Torun and Senior World Championships in Budapest have not been approved by the FIE yet.

Best regards,
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Jacek SLUPSKI
Secretary General
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